27.04.2018

ON 27 APRIL 2018, THE COMPANY SIGNED AN AGREEMENT BETWEEN
THE COMPANY AND POLAND S.A. AND THE COMMUNE OF POLICE
CONCERNING A DONATION MADE BY THE COMPANY TO A COMMUNE

On 27 April 2018, a meeting of the Company's management staff with the Mayor of the Police, Mr.
Wiadystaw Diakun, took place at the registered office of PDH Polska S.A. During the meeting, a donation
agreement was ...

On 27 April 2018, a meeting of the Company's management staff with the Mayor of the Police, Mr. Wtadystaw
Diakun, took place at the registered office of PDH Polska S.A. During the meeting, a donation agreement was
signed in the amount of PLN 1.121.354,54. The above amount will cover a significant part of the costs related to
the reconstruction of the viaduct located in Police, Kuznicka Street. The remaining part of the investment is
financed from the funds of the Regional Operational Programme for the Zachodniopomorskie Voivodeship.
Reconstruction of the viaduct is in progress. First of all, it will consist in strengthening its structure. The
modernisation of the viaduct will bring mutual benefits. The effects of cooperation between PDH Polska S.A. and
the police will significantly improve the quality of the commune's road infrastructure. The redevelopment will
also improve safety in both freight and passenger traffic. Thanks to the reconstruction of the viaduct and the
reconstruction of two traffic lanes, the traffic flow will improve. The above will improve the logistic capabilities of
Police Commune. The project is crucial for the business entities operating in the area, such as.: PDH Polska S.A,,
Grupa Azoty Zaktady Chemiczne "Police" S.A., or Kempiol Sp. z 0.0.



